
Dear Christine and Ryan,  
I moved to Brunswick earlier this month and am no longer a resident of Freeport which probably means 
that I have to respectfully request that you accept my resignation as a committee member. If so, I wish 
to stay on Ryan's mailing list for information on upcoming meetings and projects that I, as a member of 
the public, may attend. 
Many thanks, Ryan, for your dedicated leadership and having me always feel like a worthwhile 
contributor. Moving to Brunswick was a sudden decision, but a positive one. I love Brunswick and 
Freeport, and will be no stranger to these towns. 
Thank you for understanding. 
Catherine Carroll. 
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